Michael FERGUSON MP

LIBERAL MEMBER FOR BASS



Dear Neil and the Jellyfish App team,

Congratulations on the success and global uptake of the Jellyfish App.

It's impressive that what at first glance appears to be a very niche product has proven to have wide application in tourism, research and education.

The genesis of this project in a chance meeting between entrepreneurs and a world-leading academic is a classic Tasmanian story. That it then led to an innovative product now in use in more than 60 countries is also an excellent example of the digital expertise for which the state is increasingly well known.

I wish the team continued success with this ongoing, expanding and exciting project.

Yours sincerely

Michael Ferguson MP
MEMBER FOR BASS

May 2017

Launceston office: Public Buildings , 53 St John St Postal address: PO Box 537, Launceston, 7250

Telephone: (03) 6777 1032

Email: michael.ferguson@dpac.tas.gov.au www.michaelferguson.com www.facebook.com/michaelfergusonmp